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The J. Paul Taylor Academy is a uniform school for both students and staff. The uniforms are simple, 
functional and lend themselves to the active environment we are creating. 
 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, & Thursday attire 
Students may wear pants, skirts, jumpers, scooter skirts, walking shorts and capris in khaki. Shorts 
must be worn under skirts or jumpers. 
 
Elementary students will wear short or long-sleeved polo shirts in hunter or forest green and Middle 
School students will wear these items in navy or in hunter/forest green. (Different merchants use 
different names.) Uniforms to fit our criteria are available online and at various merchants in Las 
Cruces.  If you have any questions regarding the type of shirt or color, please contact 
administration. 
 
The staff will wear the same uniforms. We encourage volunteers to wear the same clothing so they 
can readily be identified as part of the school. 
 
All clothing must be bought in the appropriate size. Shirts can be worn out or tucked in. 
 
Friday attire 
 Staff and students may wear blue or black jeans with any color t-shirt, as long as the t-shirt has the 
school logo on it. 
 
Footwear 
Staff and students may wear the tennis shoes and socks of their choice. Sandals, flip flops and dress 
shoes are not part of the uniform because they hinder active movement. 
 
Winter clothing 
Outside, all may wear winter jackets and other warmer clothes over their uniforms as long as they 
have no offensive logos, insignias or pictures.  Inside the school, students must adhere to the 
uniform policy. 
 
Parents will be notified if their child reports to school not wearing the proper uniform, and will be 
asked to bring an appropriate change of clothes. 
 
The Executive Director has discretion to make school-wide exception for special days. 


